
Holiday Hours 
 

In observance of the upcoming Holidays, our office 
will be closed: 

 

Friday, December 10th 
 

Thursday, December 23rd and                             
Friday, December 24th 

 

Thursday, December 30th and                                 
Friday, December 31st 

 

Reminder—We are closed to the public.  Certifications are on-line only. 
We will not be processing certifications on these days off.  Submit your 

re-certification early, as we need 5-7 business days to complete. 
 

Happy Holidays! 


